
Principal's Corner, Kaitlin Tallman
Taku families,

The end of the school year is right around the corner, and GREAT
things are happening at Taku! I want to spotlight our Kinder
through 3rd grade students on their huge growth and achievement
this year! The students completed their Spring mClass
assessment, and they did absolutely outstanding! Teachers will be
sharing results with you in the upcoming week, and I encourage

you to celebrate your child's successes.

Our office staff is reaching out to parents about ASD’s Summer Learning Program. This year, it will
be offered to qualifying 2nd and 3rd graders. If your student qualifies, I highly encourage you to
consider this opportunity. It could be the difference your child needs to catch up!

Do you know your student’s grades? Is your child missing work? Parents can check their student’s
grades and work any time using Q Parent Connect. Login into Q Parent Connect. You can also
Reset your Parent Password, if needed.

The last day of school for students if Wednesday, 5/22/24. Students should not bring their
backpacks on this day. They will get to participate in a fun filled Field Day in the morning and eat a
sack lunch provided by the Taku Cafe outside on our field.

https://www.asdk12.org/domain/1697
https://parentconnect.asdk12.org/Production/ParentPortal/Home/LoginReminder


Lastly, I want to celebrate all of our Teachers and staff at Taku for Teacher Appreciation Week next
week. Our staff work extremely hard with our students and support in many different ways. I am
grateful Taku Staff work tireless to connect with our students and families, and they do it with
passion, flexibility, and grace. Thank you!

If you need assistance with anything, please contact us via email (asktaku@asdk12.org) or by
phone (742-5940). We are here to help you. It is an honor to serve the Taku community. If you have
any questions, do not hesitate to be in contact.

Kaitlin Tallman,
Taku Principal

https://5864.edulnk.com/e/u2br4/0anJJT?__$u__


Bike to School Day is coming up on Wednesday, May 8th!
Students are invited to ride to school on their bikes or scooters, remembering to wear a helmet for
safety. Once they arrive, they can check in at the flagpole to grab a snack and sign in. By
participating, students will be entered into a city-wide drawing to win a bike and have the chance to
win door prizes at school.



Also! Off the Chain is a local non-profit that takes donated bikes and refurbishes them for the
community. They offer free bikes for students—just show up, and they'll help fit your child for a
bike! Adults can also enjoy steep discounts. This is a great opportunity for families to access
affordable and quality bikes. Don't miss out!





Taku Family,

That nostalgic time of year has come for your Taku Elementary student(s) to be the proud owner
of the one and only Taku Elementary 2023-2024 Yearbook!

In a world where technology and online memories are stored in a computer or smartphone, let's go
back to a time when we got to open a book and relive our school days instead of "logging on".
There is something magical about the smell of a brand-new yearbook. The memories and photos
can be enjoyed with a simple flip of a page. With laughter, those happy tearful moments, and core
memories of a time when kids could be kids can be easily acquired through the old-fashioned
mode of obtaining information book with a whole year's worth of your child's experience as a Taku
Elementary Tiger, can be with you at home simply by scanning either the Taku PTA Cash App QR
code or the PTA Givebacks QR code (PTA Giveback's website is formally the Taku PTA
Memberhub).

The Taku Yearbooks this year are $15.00. If you feel it in your heart or are able to donate a
yearbook to a child that may not be able to financially obtain one, you may also do so by stating in
the memo line of either Cash App or on Giveback's site that the payment is for a donation. The
Taku PTA board members are so thrilled that we can provide these beautiful, extraordinary visual
memories for your student.

We thank each and every one of you for providing the inspiration and guidance needed to raise
these amazing students!



Sincerely,

Jennifer DeGidio- Taku PTA Secretary
and

Laurel Piscoya- Taku PTA President

Sonic Boom is Back!

Thursday May 2 at 7:30 p.m.
at the Sullivan Arena

The Anchorage School District Fine Arts Department proudly presents Sonic Boom! 2024. This is a
wonderful opportunity to celebrate the musical accomplishments of all ASD 6th grade orchestra
and band students. The rehearsal and concert take place on the same evening.

All students will remain in place for the entire program (no early release). There will not
be a break, so please be sure your child has eaten and used the restroom before arriving.

TICKETS: There are no tickets required. The concert is free and open to the public.

TRANSPORTATION: Parents/guardians are responsible for all transportation to and
from the event. Parking is limited; please try to form carpools with other families.

STUDENT DROP OFF / PARKING: Parents/guardians should drop off students by 6:00 p.m., then
find parking. (See other side for student drop off and parking information.)

WHAT TO BRING: Instrument only (no stands or music - all songs will be performed
from memory). Percussionists should bring only their bell sets.

CONCERT CLOTHES: Nice white (or light) shirt and black (or dark) pants/long skirt. You don’t need
to buy anything new; come as close as you can.

AFTER THE CONCERT: All students will remain in their seats after the concert until
instructions are given over the P.A. system regarding meeting parents. Students must



be picked up no later than 8:30 p.m.







Part of the Alaska Reads Act is identifying students who are ‘well
below’ and who might need additional time and support to catch
up.

Students in grades K-3rd who show that are in the well below
category for the assessment, will be considered for non-
progression or more commonly known as retention. This
conversation will be introduced to families at February
conferences. The conversation will include parents/guardians,
teacher and principal. The family will make the final decision on

whether or not their child will progress to the next grade level. The state is requiring districts to
have families of 3rd grade students who are well below, sign a waiver with their decision around
progression/non progression and agreeing to 20 hours a summer school.

Join our next PTA meeting!
We will be meeting in the Taku Library 5/7/24 at 5:30 pm! Please join us!



Support Your PTA!
We're calling on all parents, teachers, and supporters to join hands
and support our school's initiatives. Your donation will go a long
way in funding important programs, activities, and resources for our
students. To make your contribution and help us reach our goals,
please visit http://takupta.memberhub.com and donate today. Every dollar counts and helps us
provide a brighter future for our students. Thank you for being a part of our dedicated PTA
community!

Hello from the nurse's office!

They say April showers bring May flowers. That means it is wet
outside. Please consider putting extra pants in your student's
backpack. I am seeing a lot of wet pants from recess and do not
always have extras.
If your family has any clothing dentations, please consider donating
to my office. There is always a need.

As this year comes to an end, please be thinking about next school
year's vaccines. There are many clinics in town that offer vaccines
at little or no cost. ASD says, no vaccines, no school.

I wish everyone a healthy close to the school year!

Nurse Karra

Library with Amy Johnson
Check out what's happening at the Anchorage Public Library this
summer. Happy reading!

Ms. Johnson

Taku Elementary School Librarian

http://takupta.memberhub.com/


P.E. with Natalie Washington

Physical Education News:

Farwell Taku!

This is my last year at Taku as I will be moving up to Romig Middle
School next fall. I just wanted to thank all the families and students
at Taku for being amazing! The past 22 years here have been
wonderful and I will miss you all!

Mrs. Washington

Washington_natalie@asdk12.org

mailto:Washington_natalie@asdk12.org


5/8 - Bike to School!

5/20 - 4th Quarter
Assembly
K - 2/3 ~ 2:50pm to 3:20pm
3rd - 6th ~ 2:15pm to 2:45pm

5/7 - PTA Meeting
Join us at the PTA meeting at
5:30 pm - 6:30 pm!

5/22 - Last Day of school
for students
Regular pick up and drop off
times: 8:40 - 3:30

5/22 - Kinder Promotion
11:30 - 12:00 - More info
coming from Mrs. Akaran and
Ms. Burnworth

5/22 - Preschool
Celebration
@ 2:15 - More info coming
from Ms. Lovejoy

Great Alaska Pizza Company generously donates pizzas for our
Students of the Month every month! The winners get to enjoy a
pizza lunch with the principal in the office. Taku greatly appreciates
Great Alaska Pizza Company's generosity and their delicious pizza.

⭐Celebrate our superhero lunch ladies on 5/3



Student Handbook: https://www.asdk12.org/cms/lib/AK02207157/Centricity/Domain/1179/23-
24_ES-Student-Handbook_Accessible.pdf

Volunteering at Taku

If you are interested in volunteering at Taku this upcoming year, please fill out the volunteer form
ASAP. This must be done every school year. Parents who filled out the form last year will need to
reapply.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft2SM758xCY0fkBu7cYj6vdYGO4RRJt7LFAqrCKaQD
HMwPMg/viewform

We encourage families to do this now, that way, as events, field trips and other volunteer
opportunities arise you won't have to scramble last minute. The volunteer process includes a
background check and can take up to 5 business days before ASD's Office of Equity approves or
denies your application. Once we have received the approval/denial we will email you to let you
know.

Taku Elementary
Email: takuattendance@asdk12.org
Website: https://www.asdk12.org/taku
Location: 701 East 72nd Avenue, Anchorage, AK, USA
Phone: 907-742-5940
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/taku365/
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